
Livonia Public Schools 
 

Department of Student Services 

 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Kathy Donagrandi 
  Administrator of Student Services    
 
DATE: June 6, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Cooperative Agreement 
 
 
I would like to place on the agenda for the June 11 Committee meeting a 
Cooperative Agreement which would allow students from other districts to attend 
Livonia’s LTP program.  
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